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Dear Sir/madam, 
 
I object to this development wholeheartedly, for many different reasons. The main one being the lack of 
infrastructure that is almost never given any thought in these proposals. The Estuary View is a wonderful resource 
for the town and it is becoming increasingly difficult trying to get any type of medical appointment, whether it be 
doctors, hospital or dentists, so I feel these services would be suffocated and come under extreme pressure to cope 
with the overload of people in the area.  Water would also be another red flag.  The whole of Whitstable is underlain 
with impermeable London Clay and susceptible to flooding. With climate changing this would be a catastrophe in 
the making should we experience severe rainfall.  The rivers would not cope with the excess surface water and the 
lower parts of Whitstable would be flooded.  These are my main reasons, but my other concerns would also be 
sewage, traffic, schools that would severely have an impact on the area. 
 
Regards, 
 
Alison Arnold 
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